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1. (L.D. 26) Bill "An Act To Allow a Dentist To Administer Botulinum Toxin and 
Dermal Fillers" (SP0034) (EMERGENCY) (Presented by Senator BRENNER, S. of 
Cumberland) Submitted by the Department of Professional and Financial Regulation 
pursuant to Joint Rule 204. 
�Regarding L.D. 26- Licensed dental professional are the most appropriate professionals to 
administer Botulinum Toxin and dermal fillers.  Their extensive education makes them very 
qualified to perform this procedure.  Presently, if an LPN is authorized by a medical doctor he 
or she may administer Botulinum Toxin; disallowing licensed dental professionals is an 
oversite that should be corrected by adding it to the scope of their practice


